
What are we learning this term?
Here’s a quick summary of some of the topics 
we will be covering this term.

English - Talk for Writing - Portal story looking 
at The Lion the Witch and the Wardrobe for 
inspiration. 

Talk for Reading -  The Witches

Maths – Four operations and fractions

Science – Plants

History – Ancient Egypt

RE – Where do beliefs come from? 

Computing: Creating media - desktop publishing

Music: Jazz 

Art: Working in Three Dimensions:

Telling Stories Through Drawing and Making

PSHE/RSE: Relationships

PE:  Health and Fitness Skills

Agility - Ball chasing

Static Balance - Stance

Sport - Rounders

Useful Information

✔ PE will now take place every Tuesday and Thursday for both year 3 classes. The 
children will need to come to school wearing their PE Kits. Children will need a plain 
t-shirt, shorts or jogging bottoms and a sweatshirt. Library day is Monday. 

✔ If you would like to contact us please use the class email addresses.

Earle Class: earle-ds@yare-edu.org.uk

Ericson Class: ericson-ds@yare-edu.org.uk

✔ Children need to bring a water bottle and a healthy snack to school everyday. 
Alternatively, children can buy their own snack at break time from the kitchen. 

✔ Children need to bring their reading book to school everyday. 

✔ Please encourage your child to change their book once they have read it at home. 
Please send us an email if your child is struggling to remember to do this. 

✔ Regular use of Spelling Frame and TTRockstars is expected as part of homework. 
If your child can not access a device at home please let their teacher know. 

Miss Lee, Mr Whitehead and Mrs 
Harrison hope you had a lovely 

Easter. 
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